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December 17, 2021


Mrs. Linda Koutoulas, City Clerk

Four Summer Street, Room 118

Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Mrs. Koutoulas:


The Haverhill School Committee Maintenance Subcommittee along with several 
members of the Haverhill Public Schools’ Leadership Team will conduct tours of 
both the John Greenleaf Whittier School located at 256 Concord Street, Haverhill, 
MA and Pentucket Lake School located at 252 Concord Street, Haverhill, MA on 
Friday, January 7, 2022, beginning at 8:00 am.


Sincerely,

Paul Magliocchetti, Esq.

Paul Magliocchetti, Esq., Chairperson
Maintenance Subcommittee

An Act relative to extending certain COVID-19 measures adopted during the state of emergency 
was signed by Governor Baker and allows for remote meetings and hearings by public bodies 
through April 1, 2022.
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